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Friday 26th April 2019 

NURSERY NEWS 
Next week the letter of the week will be ‘a’ and we will be reading ‘Grandpa 

v Thomas’. 

This week we welcome Harry to Nursery. 

A big thank you to Matilda and her family for donating two amazing     

astronaut suits for dressing up. 

Now we are in the Summer term we hope the weather will improve.  

Please send your child in with a named sun hat and apply suncream   

before they come in, thank you.  

READING TO YOUR CHILD 
There is no more important activity for preparing your child to succeed as a reader than reading aloud together. Fill 

your story times with a variety of books. Be consistent, be patient, and watch the magic work. 

It's no secret that activities at home are an important supplement to the classroom, but there's more to it than that. 
There are things that parents can give children at home that the classrooms cannot give. 

Even after children learn to read by themselves, it's still important for you to read aloud together. By reading stories 
that are on their interest level, but beyond their reading level, you can stretch young readers' understanding and motivate them to      

improve their skills.  

 “You’re never too old, too wacky, too wild, to pick up a book and read to a child.”  

MENU CHANGE 
On Tuesday 30th April Donna will be serving an Italian menu of 

Spaghetti and Meatballs or Vegetable Lasagne with Garlic Bread 
and Mixed Salad.  Pudding will be Biscotti or Fresh Fruit.  Meals will 

cost £2.30 as usual  

CONGRATULATIONS TO Miss Burgess who got married   
during the Easter holiday and is now Mrs Robins. 

PHOTO ORDERS 
You should have received your child’s class or group photo 

for the year.  Please send orders back to school by the 
morning of Thursday 2nd May with payment.   

Thank you to Matilda’s family who have donated two NASA   
dressing up outfits. 
Thanks also to Mrs Soady for giving the school dressing up 
clothes for future plays.  

VICTORIAN WEEK 
It is the 200th anniversary of Queen Victoria’s birth on 24th May 
and we have decided to hold a Victorian Week for children from 

Foundation to Y4 to commemorate this.  This will include a visit to 
Lanhydrock when we ask that the children come dressed as      

Victorian children.  More details to follow.  
We also hope to have a birthday celebration.  
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